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Save Space, Protect Your Identity and Help the Community
Please join us for our 1st Annual Document Shred Event on Saturday, September 26th from 9:00-11:00am! Business and Individuals 
are welcome to safely dispose of documents that are too sensitive to throw in trash or recycle bins. No need to sort, Shred-It’s on site 
mobile shredding unit can shred staples and paperclips.

After you drop off, “pick up” additional information on identity theft protection!
Shred days are an important step to preventing identity theft. Hoarding statements, receipts, invoices, or other outdated confidential 
papers can lead to loss of privacy, loss of identity, and worse if they get into the wrong hands.  Don’t forget the paper-less environment, 
there are important steps to take here as well.

Volunteers will be on hand to collect non-perishable food items!
Please consider bringing a voluntary contribution to help feed the hungry in our community. Non-perishable food items will be donated 
to local food pantries.

Starting in 2015, employers with 50 or more full time employees 
are required to issue Form 1095 statements to all full time  
employees and the IRS. In order to stay on top of these new 
reporting requirements, employers should be collecting information 
each month for 2015.

Thank you to Business Benefits  
Insurance Solutions for providing an in 
depth workshop to our eligible clients  
that included completing Form 1095  
statements, flowcharts to assist in  
determining filing requirements and  
worksheets for information that is  
necessary to start collecting now.

Please contact us if you would like copies of workshop materials or 
for answers to your more specific questions 859.331.1717 or feel 
free to reach out to Business Benefits 859.331.3232

Rudler is proud to announce Jeff Epplen was selected as 
one of three finalists for the 2015 Next Generation  
Leader Award for business and financial services.

This award recognizes the region’s 
young professionals for significant  

accomplishments in their profession 
as well as their commitment and  
contribution to the community.

Jeff was selected for his unique synergy with his clients, as well as 
key players in the economic community, who have supported his 
philanthropic vision as one of the founders of Crosstown Baseball 
Inc. and his Annual Labor Day Weekend Pig Roast for the benefit  
of area charities which has raised over $25,000 to date.

In Honor Of:

Happy Retirement Larry!

Thank you Jim, Geralyn & Chris! Congratulations Jeff!

Affordable Care Act: What It Means For You

Larry Boschert 
Retirement Celebration at the 

Bell Event Centre.
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Thanking Larry  
for all he’s  

done & wishing  
him the very best!
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